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10 November 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Homework 

This week we are asking tutors to remind students of the importance of doing their homework 

to the best of their ability and on time. We know that students who continue their studies at 

home and outside of lesson are better able to assimilate their new knowledge and to use it 

more effectively in the future.  

Homework is set on Show My Homework and parents are able to log-in to see their child’s 

homework. Students are expected to check this every day. 

Additionally, all students should be logged in to their Google Classrooms. This is particularly 

important as it is this platform we are using for setting students work remotely for Covid 

reasons.  

To Support Students 

• To help ensure students are creating good habits please do encourage them to check 

Show My Homework every day and contact their teacher if they need help.  

• Students can use homework club (Tuesday KS3, Wednesday and Thursday KS4) if 

they need access to a printer or a quiet space.  

• Finally, we will be issuing Teacher Appointments for students if they continue to miss 

deadlines or submit substandard work, and after-school detentions if they persist or 

miss their teacher appointments.  

Help with logging in 

Show My Homework parent log-in: Please contact your child’s tutor if you would like help 

with this.  

Show My Homework student log-in: All students have recently had support with setting up 

their password if they have been unable to log-in. If they are still unable, they need to speak 

to their tutor.  

Google Classroom log-in: Email googleclassroom@maidenerleghtrust.org if your child can’t 

log on. They should ask their tutor if they are missing the class code for any of their subjects. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs J Hills 

Assistant Headteacher 


